
 

 

                

Annual Membership Meeting Minutes 

Sunday, November 6, 2022 

 

The Unity of Fairfax Annual Membership meeting was held November 6, 2022. In accordance 

with the Bylaws, the meeting was held in a hybrid format including both in-person attendees and 

online attendees.  

 

Quorum: A quorum was present in-person and online. 

 

First chair Julie Fisher called the meeting to order at 12:42 pm 

 

Scheduled Business: 

 

● Mission and Vision 

● Gratitude and Appreciation 

● Membership vote for 2023 new Board of Trustee nominations 

● Our Financial Picture and Pathways Forward 

● Open Dialogue 

 

        

MOTION:  Two candidates were presented to the membership for three-year term beginning 

January 1, 2023, including:  Bowman Kell and Sherrie Quander. Membership was asked for 

additional nominations from the floor and there were none.  

Julie Fisher moved both candidates to be accepted; Patie Hagan seconded the motion.  

A voice vote was taken in-person and online, and the motion was approved unanimously.  

 

 

The membership was asked for two volunteers for the 2023 Nominating Ministry Team 

(volunteer and alternate). Mara Rodriquez accepted the role; and Beverly Weiss accepted the role 

of alternate.  

 

Board members presented information for an open dialogue regarding Unity of Fairfax’s 

financial picture and pathways forward for 2023. Everyone was invited to continue the 

discernment at the November 12, 2022 Sacred Service Council meeting in-person and online. 

 

The Meeting adjourned at 1:50 p.m. 

 

Mission 

We are a vibrant spiritual community awakening each life to the Christ within. 

Vision 

Centered in Divine Love, we honor and celebrate a world awakened to peace, 

abundance, and respect for all creation. 
 
 
 


